
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: June 19, 2023 
 
 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board”, presented two Madison County 
high school students with a $500 scholarship each.  The recipients were Madalyn T. 
Blount and John Luby.  The scholarships are made possible through the Mississippi 
Association of Supervisors. 

 
 The Board approved the final plat of Bellemeade 1A of Caroline. The development is 

approximately 19.76 acres with 31 lots averaging 0.3 acres. 
 

 The Board approved the final plat of Bellemeade 1B of Caroline. The development is 
approximately 23.83 acres with 36 lots averaging 0.35 acres. 
 

 The Board approved the final plat of Westlake, Phase 3. The development is 
approximately 18.76 acres with 22 lots averaging 0.631 acres. 
 

 The Board approved the final plat of Mill Town Place, Phase 1. The development is 
approximately 14.1314 acres with 31 lots averaging 0.238 acres. 
 

 The Board was presented with an update on the FY 2021 audit. 
 

 
The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on July 3, 2023, at  

9:00 a.m. in the Administration Building in Canton. 
 
 

---Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 
 

---Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


